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Bill McKibben 
c/o Times Books 
175 Fifth Avenue 
New York, NY 10010
January 11, 2012

Dear Mr. McKibben:

I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected as the recipient of the 2012-2013 Anvil of Freedom Award from the University of Denver and its Estlow International Center for Journalism and New Media for your important contributions to public knowledge. Congratulations!  

The Anvil of Freedom Award was created to offer recognition and honor to individuals and organizations that demonstrate true leadership and commitment to democratic freedoms, ethics and integrity.  Past recipients include Bob Schieffer, Katharine Graham, David Broder, Renee Montagne, Helen Thomas, and Global Voices Online.  This year, industry and university personnel have selected to recognize your book Eaarth: Making a Life on a Tough New Planet and your longstanding commitment to raising awareness about climate change.
On behalf of the University of Denver and the not-for-profit organization Journalism That Matters, I would like to invite you to the University of Denver on Wednesday, April 3, 2013, to accept this award.  This award must be accepted in person. We are interested in coordinating your visit with the annual National Conference for Media Reform, which begins in Denver on April 5.  We therefore anticipate a strong turnout among local, regional and national journalists, students and staff from across several campuses, and members of the public.  We are also glad to solicit media interviews for you in conjunction with your visit with Colorado Public Radio, Rocky Mountain PBS, the Denver Post, High Country News (a regional publication renowned for its commitment to environmental reporting), and other relevant media.

We will of course cover all of your travel, first class hotel accommodations, and we will provide an honorarium of $4,000.  The Anvil of Freedom Award is made possible by a generous grant from the endowment of Edward W. Estlow, former CEO and President of the E.W. Scripps Company, the Scripps Foundation, and the University of Denver.

It would be my pleasure to arrange for your visit to Denver.

 Best wishes,
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Lynn Schofield Clark, Ph.D.

Associate Professor, Interim Department Chair, and Director,

Estlow International Center for Journalism and New Media
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